Lisa Cataldi

From: Jim P <adajimp@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 11:41 AM
To: House Education Committee
Subject: Re: Seizure Safe Schools

This legislation is important to me as | was a Commissioner on the Rl Governor's Commission on Disabilities and was also
an employee of the State of Rl Department of Administration and helped in the implementation of the Americans with
Disabilities Act throughout RI State Government from 1992 to 2014.

On Tue, Jun 10, 2025, 11:05 AM Jim P <adajimp@gmail.com> wrote:
On behalf of the more than 11,000 people living with epilepsy in Rhode Island, | am writing to urge you to move H5491
— AN ACT RELATING TO EDUCATION — HEALTH AND SAFETY OF PUPILS: SEIZURE SAFE SCHOOLS ACT — out of Committee
with a favorable vote.”

Want to make it even more powerful? Share your connection to epilepsy and why this bill matters to you.



